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Basloe, Levin & Cuccaro, Ltd.
22 Elizabeth Street

P. 0. Box 179

Utica, New York 13503-0179

Re: Services Performed
To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to take a moment to send you a brief note of appreciation on behalf of our
clients, the Eassas, who suffered a devastating fire loss to their restaurant business

earlier this year.

The loss was especially disturbing to our clients because the cause was of a criminal
nature and a companion homicide which occurred in the process.

Knowing the substantial set back which was caused to our clients, we took the initiative
to strongly recommend to them that they retain an independent adjuster. We, of course,

recommended your firm, due to prior experiences.

Your relationship has always been very professional in the past and we have yet to hear
of any feedback, other than compliments, for the services performed by your company.

We always tell our clients in the first instance that there is a fee charged by your
company for the services performed in adjusting the losses on their behalf. However,
we have yet to see anything but a net gain to our clients by the retention of your firm
over what we believe would have been the settlement proceeds, if they had proceeded
on their own.

Just as important in the recovery from any disaster, is the emotional and personal
support received by people, which helps in the healing process.
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We have always found you and your firm to be especially sensitive to the needs of
people. You have eased the healing process in going about your job professionally and
with a minimum of intrusion into the personal affairs of clients. You go about your job
and get it done, but at the same time assist people in their personal recovery by virtue of
your many experiences in this field.

We, and our clients, appreciate the very professional services you have rendered in this
case, as well as the many others in which we have dealt with you before.

Thank you very much.
Very truly yours,

WELDON — TRIMPER LAW FIRM, P.C.

PAUL D. TRIMPER
PDT/klc

cc: Mr. & Mrs. Michael Eassa



